
	

	

	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 10/20/2019	
NWAPA	Championships	
Festival	Of	Bands	
	
Dear	Directors:	
	
On	behalf	of	the	University	of	Oregon,	the	School	of	Music	and	Dance	and	the	
Department	of	Intercollegiate	Athletics	I	am	happy	to	welcome	you	to	the	38th	
Festival	of	Bands.		We	are	excited	to	host	the	NWAPA	Championships	again	this	year	
and	excited	to	have	all	of	you	on	campus.	
	
Each	band	has	been	assigned	Oregon	Marching	Band	students	as	guides	to	help	you	
in	any	way	needed	during	your	stay	here.	As	much	as	possible,	we	have	tried	to	
match	your	former	students	to	your	bands	so	many	of	you	will	see	familiar	faces.		
Please	trust	your	band	guides	to	have	all	the	information	you	need.		I	encourage	you	
to	contact	them	during	the	week	before	the	show,	I	will	have	them	reach	out	to	you	
at	that	time	as	well.	
	
We	will	again	this	year	charge	a	$5	fee	for	parking	in	the	East	Autzen	Stadium	lot.		
These	fees	enable	us	to	hire	parking	attendants	and	ensure	that	the	parking	lot	is	
safe	for	students	and	spectators.		We	appreciate	your	support	in	this	decision	to	
help	ensure	the	safety	of	your	students.	
	
This	year	the	directors’	hospitality	room	is	sponsored	by	Yamaha.	You	can	get	there	
by	taking	the	elevator	up	to	the	press	box	level	from	the	South	Concourse.		Please	
come	by	and	say	hello.	Thank	you	for	coming	to	the	37th	Festival	of	Bands,	I’m	
looking	forward	to	seeing	your	performances	and	spending	a	great	day	together	
	
Sincerely,	

	
	
	
	

Dr.	Eric	S.	Wiltshire	
Director,	Oregon	Athletic	Bands	
Associate	Professor,	Music	Education	
esw@uoregon.edu	
541-510-8995	(cell)	
	
	


